
South Fork School District 14 

 

PARENT & STUDENT NOTICE: 

Livestreaming of Classes and Student Activities 

 

Livestreaming Program: As a result of the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic and related issues, 

the South Fork School District is implementing a livestreaming program whereby students can 

be remotely connected to the live classroom.  This livestreaming program will allow students to 

attend remotely at the same time when these classes are being held at the School.  Thus, remote 

students will be able to interact with their teachers and classmates.  Further, teachers and other 

educational staff members may interact with remote students on a one-on-one or small group 

basis.  Finally, teachers or other educational staff may also interact with students from a location 

other than the teacher’s classroom.  The livestreaming sessions may include both (1) classroom 

attendance and related academic instruction or guidance, and (2) other student activities.  The 

livestreaming program may be used throughout the 2020-2021 school year on a continuous or 

periodic basis. 

 

IMPORTANT NOTE: Due to student record laws and privacy considerations, parents and 

students should understand that any livestreaming sessions and interactions are meant to be 

viewed by only students and the student’s parent or guardian.  Recording livestreamed sessions 

is prohibited.  Therefore, steps and precautions should be taken to ensure that no third parties 

have access to the livestreaming video or audio at any time.  Accordingly, you should ensure that 

your student is accessing the District’s livestreaming on a secure and protected wifi network or 

device.  Further, except when no other option exists, your student should not use a public wifi 

network or device, even if the network or device may have a password or other security 

measures.  If you or your student permits or otherwise allows any third party to view or record 

the livestream from the District, the school reserves the right to revoke synchronous learning 

privileges in which case the student will need to make arrangements to receive materials from 

the teacher directly.   

 

Should you have any questions about the School District’s livestreaming program, you should 

promptly contact your teacher or your School Principal. 

 

 

 


